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Contract - Samet Corp - HPPD Headquarters
City Council is requested to approve a contract with Samet Corporation as the Construction Manager at Risk
(CMAR) for the new HPPD Headquarters and Communications Center located at 1730 Westchester Drive and
approval for the city to negotiate terms for this contract.
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